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ACME Board of Review (BOR) 

Accreditation Action Notice 

Notification Date: March 28, 2023 

 

Please be advised that the Accreditation Commission for Midwifery Education (ACME) Board 

of Review, the recognized accrediting agency for midwifery and nurse-midwifery education 

programs, including those programs that offer distance education, met February 28, 2023, and 

rendered the following action: 

 

 

Substantive Change 

 

• Georgetown University changed from School of Nursing and Health Studies to School of 

Nursing 

 

For additional information about nurse-midwifery and midwifery accreditation, contact the 

Accreditation Commission for Midwifery Education (ACME), Attn: Executive Director, 8403 

Colesville Road, Suite 1230, Silver Spring, Maryland 20910, Phone: 240-485-1803, Email: 

asmith@acnm.org and website: http://www.midwife.org/acme.  
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